
 

Poster Presentation Guidelines for ESREL SRA E 2025  

Dear Poster Presenters, 

We are thrilled to have you join us at ESREL SRA E 2025 to share your research with our scientific 
community! As we prepare for the poster session, we want to provide clear guidance on the poster 
specifications to ensure a seamless and impactful presentation experience. 

Poster Wall Specifications 
For your presentation there is assigned one poster wall section of size 170 cm (height)  x  76 cm 
(width), see figure below. There are three poster sections per wall. To avoid overlap and ensure a 
professional display, we recommend a poster width of 70-74 cm and a height of up to 170 cm. Thus,  
posters must be designed in portrait orientation rather than landscape to fit these dimensions. 

 

Why Portrait Format? 
We recognize that landscape formats and larger posters are common in many conferences, and we 
appreciate that this may feel like a departure from the norm. However, our venue’s wall configuration 
is optimized for portrait posters to maximize space and ensure all posters are displayed effectively. 
The generous height of 170 cm offers ample room for clear, readable and visual appeal. 

Special Requests for Larger Posters 
In exceptional cases, we may permit a presenter to use two wall sections (approximately 152 cm 
width) to accommodate a larger poster. However, due to space constraints, this will be granted 
sparingly and requires prior approval. If you believe your poster requires this exception, please 
contact us at esrel-srae2025-program@uis.no  by May 15, 2025.  We’ll review requests on a case-by-
case basis to ensure fairness for all presenters. 

Next Steps 
Please design your posters to fit within the 170 cm (height)  x 70-74 cm (width) portrait format. The 
poster presentation session is Monday 16 June 2025, 18:00-20:00, Arne Rettedal’s house, Room 
V102. You are welcome to place your poster presentation on the wall on Sunday 15 June during the 
time for registration (17:00 - 19:00), or on Monday 16th before 18:00. Posters may remain on the wall 
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for the duration of the conference.  The poster room will be open during the whole conference, and 
we expect conference participants to visit it also on 17th, 18th and 19th June.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We are excited to see your research come to life 
at ESREL SRA E 2025   

 

Best regards  

ESREL SRA E 2025 Organizing Committee  


